
HAMPTON TOWNSHIP
INVITATION FOR BIDS

The  Hampton  Township  is
seeking bids for replacement
of sidewalks and concrete at
its  Community  Park  and
Municipal  Complex.  Sealed
bids  will  be  received  until
10:00 AM on Friday March 21,
2025  at  the  Hampton
Municipal  Building,  3101
McCully Road, Allison Park, PA
15101  and  publicly  opened
thereafter.  All  envelopes
containing bid proposals must
be clearly marked Hampton
Community Park Sidewalk
Replacement  and  be
accompanied  by  a  certified
check  or  bid  bond  in  the
amount of 10% of the total bid
price. This project is subject to
the  PA  Prevailing  Wage
Law. Digital copies of the bid
specifications and documents
may  be  obtained  by
contacting J.R. Young, Director
of  Facilities,  at
Johnathan.Young@hamp
ton-pa.org. All prospective
bidders are encouraged to
reach out to J.R. Young to
schedule  a  site  visit  in
advance  of  submitting
bids.  Hampton  Township
reserves the right to reject
any and all bids or to waive
any  informality  in  the
bidding.

Ryan Jeroski
Municipal Manager

Township of Hampton


